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Dear Ms. Arredondo:

The investigative committee has reviewed your request and has considered your
offer. However, we are unable to completely agree with your terms.

The original offer to you from the committee was the following:

An Administrative fine of $400.00.
Suspension of your license for two years.

You're asking the investigative committee to waive the two years suspension and
to accept two years of supervision. Since you were being supervised at the time
the incidents occurred, it wouldn’t appear that to impose supervision would
correct the behavior. However, since you are correct in stating that the “public”
was not harmed by your actions we are willing to reduce the suspension to six
months, and tack on the two years of supervision after your license is
reactivated. The six months of suspension, the two years of supervision, and the
$400.00 fine will be accepted to informally dispose of the charges.

If you want to informally dispose of these charges, you must indicate that
desire in writing to the Board within (14) days of it’s receipt of this letter.

If you or your attorney would like to discuss this matter with the Board’s
attorney, you may reach him at (334) 242-7371. Please be advised that
contacting the Board’s attorney by telephone does not alleviate the need to
respond in writing to the Board.

Sincerely,

Brenda W. Holden
Executive Assistant



